TOWN OF ROSEBOOM
 Public Hearing- Local Law #1
November 5th, 2015

The Public Hearing regarding Local Law #1- Tax Cap Override was held on November 5, 2015. Supervisor Gustafson called the public hearing to order at 6:30 pm.  

PRESENT: Supervisor Patti Gustafson. Councilperson’s Curtis VanDewerker, Daniel Gage, Allegra Schecter and Charles Diamond. Superintendent Michael Mabie.   

VISITORS LISTING:  Attachment #1


The town clerk read the newspaper posting regarding the public hearing and the local law

SUPERVISOR COMMENTS 
· Tax Levy FYE 2015…………………………………………………$276,933
· Tax Levy limit for 2016……………………………………………..$282,163
· Increase allowed to meet cap…………………………………………..$5,230
· Estimated increase for 2016…………………………………………..$15,880

TOWN BOARD COMMENTS
· None

PUBLIC COMMENT:   
· None


PUBLIC HEARING ADJOURNMENT:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]A MOTION to adjourn the Public Hearing regarding Local Law #1 was made by Councilperson VanDewerker and seconded by Councilperson Schecter.   All were in favor. The public hearing was adjourned at 6:36 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Erin Seeley

Erin Seeley
Town Clerk
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